
Kindergarten News
Week 12 - October 28th to November 1st, 2024

Phonograms to review: All / a - z
Phonograms this week: w and x
Phonogram test over : t, j, b, d

Poem “#6
Make a curve. Then make a loop. There are no tricks to make a

SIX.

● Please study with your child. We will test on this poem on
Friday, November 8, 2024

Objectives for this week:
Spalding - Phonograms - w and x. Work on counting sounds in a given
word. Writing practice of all phonograms. Review of a - z, using the
Phonogram Circus DVD.
Reading - We will continue working on sight words and the importance of
print.
Ways to help your child:

* Help your child practice writing letters from A to Z. Ask the student for
the letter name and the letter sound.

● Please have your child listen to the Phonogram Circus DVD at home.
This will be a great review tool.
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Math - Continue working on counting to 50 orally, written # 0 -
20,Identifying objects 1-20, charts / graphs, shapes and patterns. We are
also starting to skip count by 2’s.
Language Arts - Listening skills, following directions, word families,
opposites, rhyming and identifying the plot of a story. We will also be
working on learning the poem # 6.

Poem “#6
Make a curve. Then make a loop. There are no tricks to make a

SIX.

** The test over this poem will be November 8th,2024.

Science -This statement is taken off the Arizona State Standards list - In
kindergarten, students use their senses to help them make observations about the world
around them, recognizing patterns and the structures and functions of living and non-living
things.
These next few weeks we will be observing and asking questions about patterns of the
motion of the sun, moon, and stars in the sky.

Social Studies - Our unit this week will be about key American symbols.
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Hello Parents,

● Thank you all for coming to the Parent Conferences last week. If
you need anything from me, please come see me or call the
school. Your child is important and I am here to assist.

● Please take out all papers on the “HOME” side of your child's
green folder > Review them with your child and keep them at
home! :-) Also, please make sure to sign return the homework
slips each night.

Thank You,

Mrs. M. Kimball


